
WEDNESDAY September 16th, 2015  

The following colleges and universities will visit Wheaton High School to 

speak with interested juniors and seniors.  Please get a pass from Mrs. 

Hammond Davis in the College & Career Center or Mrs. Chance in the 

Counseling office to attend: 

Montgomery College - Friday, September 18th at 10:30am 

Alderson Broadus – Friday, September 18th at 11:30am  

Stevenson University - Tuesday, September 22th @ 11:0am  

Hood College - Thursday, September 24th @ 9:30am  

Bowie State University - Thursday, September 24th at 10:30am   

Please stop by the College & Career Center to pick up a copy of the College 

Corner that has all of the college visits for the month. 

Attention Seniors participating in CollegeTracks ACT prep-   -ACT prep 

sessions start today at lunch!  Check your email to see which day you have 

ACT prep. 

The SGA is having a meeting today during the first half of lunch. All 

memebers must attend. 

Did you know, Americans use 4 million plastic bottles every hour, yet only 1 

bottle out of 4 is recycled? The Green Team is meeting this Thursday  - 

TOMORROW -  at lunch, 12:15pm, in room 345. We have a lot of projects 

and a field trip coming up, so make sure to attend! 

The math team will travel to their first meet of the season at Springbrook HS 

today.  If you signed up to go, please meet in room 260 at 2:45.  Don’t 

forget, you must turned in a signed permission slip to attend. 

The Wheaton Robotics Team is meeting after school every Tuesday and 

Thursday.  We meet in Room 106 from 2:45 until 4:00.  There are 

opportunities for all students in the areas of engineering, business 



management, public relations, and web page design. Please see Mr. Scott or 

any member of the team if you’d like more information. 

The It's academic club will be meeting this Thursday during lunch in room 

303.  If you came to last week’s meeting and got a study packet, please 

bring it with you to this week's meeting.  All are welcome to attend and sign 

up for this year’s It's academic team this Thursday during lunch in room 303.  

The Debate team will meet this Friday at lunch in room 368. All members 

must attend. If you have any questions or if you cannot attend, let Ms. 

Sullivan know as soon as possible.  

Calling all Actors and Actresses! Auditions for the Fall Drama, 12 Angry 

Jurors, will be TODAY from 3-5 in the Auditorium!  No need to prepare 

anything.  No experience necessary.  See you TODAY at the auditions - all 

are welcome to audition. 

Class of 2017 – Show your class pride. Come out to help with homecoming 

hallway decorations.  Mrs. Masons room is open for lunch and afterschool. 

We need all the help we can get so please come help out! 

Attention SENIORS! !  We will be working on Homecoming hallway 

decorations every day in Ms. Bixby’s office, Room 238B until 5:30pm. Show 

your class of 2016 spirit and come help out! 

Attention all Sophomores! If you’re interested in helping with homecoming 

halls, we will be meeting everyday after school in room 368. Come and 

support your class! See Ms. Sullivan with any questions. 

Do you think you have what it takes to be homecoming king or queen? How 

about prince or princess, duke or dutchess, count or countess, baron or 

baroness? If so please see Mr. Helberg in room 258 no later than this Friday. 

Attention reliable upper classmen, the field hockey team is looking for one 

more manager that can help out for the season. If you are interest please 

see Mr. Helberg in room 258. 



Attention all students, If you are looking for a fun party and dance with your 

friends make sure to come out to this year’s homecoming dance on Saturday 

September 26th. Tickets will be on sale starting Monday September 21st 

during lunch by the knight mural. Tickets will be $15 on Monday Tuesday 

and Thursday, and $20 on Friday and Saturday. Make sure to get them early 

before it’s too late! 

The football program is looking for 6 reliable students to film our games 

using state of art equipment for instant replays.  If you are interested please 

see Coach Williams. 

Anyone interested in working for our TV and Video production Club, see Mr 

Gallagher in room 210C during lunch or after school. 

Students, There are a limited number of Student Parking Permits available 

for the first semester.  Applications are located in the Main Office and the 

cost is $37.50 per semester.  Security will begin ticketing cars this week.  

Please don’t wait, after two warnings your car will be towed. 

Attention all students.  Ms. Bixby is the new Student Service Learning 

Coordinator.  Please put all completed SSL forms in the box on her office 

door in room 238B. The deadline to submit your summer hours is September 

25.  For more information, check the bulletin board outside room 238.  

High School Intervention, formerly known as High School Plus, begins today 

at 2:50.  Algebra 1, English 11 and Modern World History will be held on 

Mondays and Wednesdays. English 9 and English 10 will be held on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. Check the schedules posted in the halls near the main office, 

cafeteria, and intersections near rooms 222 and 316. 

 

 


